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June 11 - Gr 6 PAT - FLA part B
June 11 - Last day of Academies
June 13 - Titans Got Talent
June 13 - Parent Council Mtg. 7pm
June 14 - Titan Triathlon 

Week at a GlanceÉDMS News
Parent Council
Our final parent council meeting for this school year approaches and I 
want to thank everyone who has been involved through the council this 
year.  Our parent council is a great support to the school in many ways 
- acting as an advisory committee to give timely feedback and ask 
important questions, arranging volunteer support for many events and 
programs that would not be possible without them, and supporting 
identified areas of need in the school.  Overall, the parent council plays 
a vital role ensuring that the parent voice is represented in our school 
community.

Special thanks to our council co-chairs, Jana Brown and Renee 
Petten, who have taken on this role and have really done a great job.  
Jana and Renee have brought an array of new ideas and enthusiasm 
to support Deer Meadow.  Together with the council executive and 
numerous other volunteers they have implemented many new 
initiatives that have really benefited our school.  Thank you!

Our school would benefit from having more parents involved.  As it 
goes every year with their students moving up to the high school, 
many of our current active members will no longer be Deer Meadow 
parents.  To see what this is all about, please consider attending our 
next online meeting on Thursday, June 13th at 7:00pm.  Use the link 
below to join the meeting.  
meet.google.com/miv-kojy-zfa

If you are interested, or would like more specific information about 
parent council, please don't hesitate to contact me at the school.

Sincerely,

Allan Whitehead
Principal
École Deer Meadow School
alwhitehead@cesd73.ca
403-556-1003

Remember to check out 
‘Annie Jr’ at the Fine Arts 
Centre this weekend!
Tickets available at the 
door, $10 each.

http://www.deermeadow.ca
https://meet.google.com/cag-qyht-wqm?hs=122&authuser=0


Closing out the School Year
With it being the beginning of June, the end of the school year is near and will be here before we 
know it!  With that in mind, here are a couple of important upcoming items to be aware of:

● Academic and athletic awards will be celebrated in two separate school assemblies 
during the afternoon of June 26th.

○ Academic Awards - starting at 12:30pm.
○ Athletic Awards - starting at 1:30pm.

● Student Honour Roll will be awarded with two levels this year:
○ Honour Roll - Achieving an average overall grade of 90% or above across the 

four core subjects throughout the entire school year.
○ Honour Roll with Distinction - Maintaining a grade of 90% or above in all four 

of the core subjects throughout the entire school year.
● The Grade 8 farewell assembly will be held on the morning of June 27th (specific 

details will be sent home to grade 8 parents).
● PowerSchool parent portal will close on June 14th for final grades and comments 

preparation.
● Year-end report cards will be available when the parent portal opens again at noon on 

June 27th.  These will contain final grades, teacher comments, and learner attributes.
● June 27th is the final day of classes and will have an early dismissal at noon.

Grade 4 Parent Information Evening
DMS will be hosting an information session in the gym on June 13th at 5:30 PM for parents of 
current grade 4 students.  Parents are invited to come learn more about the transition to grade 5 
at Deer Meadow.




